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 30 Bangor Street



 Augusta, Maine 04338









207-620-1600
August 2016

Dear Walker/Runner:

Open Arms Pregnancy Center will be holding its 5th Annual  Run for Life 5K & walkathon on Monday, September 5, 2016 in Augusta.

Your participation this year is crucial to us.  This 5K walk/run is a major fundraiser for Open Arms.  Last year, we hosted our 4th annual 5k, and raised over $2,600 to help keep the pregnancy center running. With your help, we hope to raise much-needed funds to keep us going again this year.   The money that you help us raise makes it possible for Open Arms to provide assistance and direction to women who are experiencing crisis pregnancies or who are struggling to raise their babies.

Please know that we sincerely appreciate your efforts.    Inside the pledge envelope you will find instructions, the registration form, and additional pledge sheets.  Please call 207-620-1600 to let us know that you are participating, or if you need more pledge forms for your family and friends who join you.

We look forward to your participation on Monday, September 5th beginning at 8:00 am.

In His love,

Board of Directors

P.S.  Would you consider being the contact person for your church?  If you are interested or know of someone else who would be interested, please call me at 207-620-1600.  Also, please let your pastor know of your interest.
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